
 
 
 

CLARK COUNTY COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 28, 2025 

OPEN HOUSE – PUBLIC TESTIMONY 
Ridgefield High School 
Commons Room 
2630 South Hillhurst Road 
Ridgefield, Washington 
 
7:00 p.m. 
 
TESTIMONY 
 

BYRNE:  Mary Byrne, M-a-r-y, B-y-r-n-e.  28501 N.W. 7th Avenue, Ridgefield.  I prefer to stay with 
Alternate 1, Alternative 1.  I think there is enough unused land in this alternative.  Ridgefield was a rural 
slash country area and is just getting paved over.  The area is expanding in a non-concentric manner.   
 
It appears haphazard with Alternatives 2 and 3.  More and more houses that are expensive, not enough 
affordable housing, even in Alternative 1 are being built.  The schools can't accommodate the present 
population.   
 
Areas of Ridgefield are presently underserved for fire and EMS services, long response times.  Ridgefield 
needs to slow down, follow the present Alternative 1 and allow infrastructure to catch up.  


